




CITY OF STAMFORD

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

 CITY ENGINEER 

LOUIS CASOLO, JR., P.E.
Email: LCasolo@StamfordCT.gov

MAYOR 
CAROLINE SIMMONS

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

MATT QUINONES
Email: MQuinones@StamfordCT.gov

November 7, 2023

To: Vineeta Mathur  Principal Planner

From: 

Subject:

110 Prospect Street - Falasha Campbell

The Engineering Bureau received Zoning Modification documents to add an additional room to a Group Day Care 

Home for 12 children to facilitate a change of use to a Child Day Care Center for 32 children.

The Engineering Bureau does not object to this application proceeding with the Zoning approval process; however, 

the following comments must be addressed prior to Building Permit approval:

1) Provide a site plan or survey showing the proposed addition so it can be determined if new impervious surfaces 

will be created. A Stormwater Exemption Form can be used if the proposed improvements create less than 400 sq ft 

of new impervious surfaces. If the proposed addition will be placed on an existing impervious surface, a drainage 

exemption is not required.

The Engineering Bureau reserves the right to make additional comments.

Please contact me at 203-977-4003 with any questions.

Willetta Capelle P.E. - Coordinator of Site Plan Reviews and Inspections

Zoning Application No. 221-22 (MOD)

Reg. No.

   

Page 1 of 1


	221-22 (MOD) - Referral Comments PB
	221-22 (MOD) -Referral Comments - EPB
	221-22-(MOD) -Referral Comments - ENG

